
Berean Baptist Church has a wonderful children’s ministry, and in that ministry we 
use a Parent rotation Program. This program stresses parent involvement with the 
children by sharing in the responsibility of providing loving and quality childcare. 
All parents or guardians who are members or faithful attenders help on a monthly 
rotational basis. Without parent involvement, there would be no childcare 
available during our preaching services. To ensure the safety of all our children, we 
do require background checks for everyone working with children. 

We could not provide a happy, healthy and safe environment for our children 
without your help in serving! If you have any questions, please feel free to call our 
Nursery Director, Mrs. Reyna Torberson, at 910-391-1290 or email her at 
rtorberson@gmail.com.

Sign me up to help! Name: _____________________

Berean Nursery Needs:

 _______________________________________

 _______________________________________

 I would like to help with a different age group.

age preference: _________________
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